
Parents & whānau 

Parents and caregivers are given special acknowledgement in UNCRoC. The school must 

· take “into account the rights and duties of his or her parents, legal guardians, or other individuals legally responsible for him or her” (article 3)

· “respect the responsibilities, rights and duties of parents or, where applicable, the members of the extended family or community as provided for by local custom, legal guardians or other persons legally responsible for the child, to provide, in a manner consistent with the evolving capacities of the child, appropriate direction and guidance in the exercise by the child of the rights recognized in the present Convention.” (article 5)
These obligations not only reinforces the school-parent relationship that is required by New Zealand education policy and good practice, but also imply that the human rights and responsibilities learning that is characteristic of the rights-respecting school should extend in some way to parents and whānau. 

Schools have run well-received workshops for parents as extensions of Hampshire’s Rights, Respect, Responsibilities programme.
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